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The Town Council of Waterloo will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 12, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the lower level meeting room of the Waterloo Grant Township Public Library, 300 South Wayne Street, Waterloo, IN  46793, to provide interested parties an opportunity to express their views on the recently completed Preliminary Engineering Report for Wastewater System Improvements for the Town of Waterloo. This plan was paid for by federal Community Development Block Grant dollars as administered by the Indiana Office of Community and Rural Affairs.  Representatives from Midwestern Engineers, Inc. will present their findings and recommendations at the hearing. Persons with disabilities or non-English speaking persons who wish to attend the public hearing and need assistance should contact Renata Ford, Clerk-Treasurer, not later than Friday, November 8, 2019.  Every effort will be made to make reasonable accommodations for these persons.
                                                                                   
Information related to this project will be available for review prior to the public hearing as of November 1, 2019 at Waterloo Town Hall located at 280 South Wayne Street, Waterloo, IN  46793 between the hours of 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Monday - Friday.  Interested citizens are invited to provide comments regarding the plan either at the public hearing or by prior written statement. Written comments should be submitted to Renata Ford, (260) 837-7428 no later than November 11th in order to ensure placement of such comments in the official record of the public hearing proceedings.  For additional information concerning the proposed project, please contact Tena Woenker, Town Manager, also at (260) 837-7428.
 

